CPC2023-0784
Attachment 4

Community Association Response

From: Wade Belbin <planning@renfrewyyc.ca>

Sent: Friday, April 14, 2023 4:28 PM

To: Burga Ghersi, Lisette <Lisette.BurgaGhersi@calgary.ca>

Cc: president@renfrewyyc.ca

éﬂhject: [External] Re: LOC2023-0043 - 1660 Russet Road NE - following up

Hello Lisette,

Thank you for reaching out.

There were no concerns from the planning committee with this application/resignation.

In fact we were qguite impressed with the package as submitted by the developer including conceptual drawings of the potential development.
Our main concern is that the proposed development requires the removal of several mature trees. While these are not city trees, any
consideration to preserving them, or replacing with similar and/or appropriate trees would be major priority for the Planning Committee.
Thank you

Wade Belbin

Planning Director

Renfrew Community Association
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